
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

CITY OF COLUSA PLANNING COMMISSION 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE PLANNING COMMISSION will hold a Public Hearing in the 
City Council chambers in the Colusa City Hall located at 425 Webster Street on Wednesday, January 11th,  
at 7:00 p.m. or soon thereafter.  The meeting is for the purpose of reviewing the following item: 

Applicant: Aiden Sistrunk 
Owners:   Aiden Sistrunk 
Location:  1880 5th Street 
APN:  015-210-029-000  Approx. 8.57 acres 
Zoning:  R-1  
Project:  Wood Recycling for building pallets  
 

The Planning Commission will consider an application for a conditional use permit in the R-1 zoning 
district to allow wood recycling for purposes of building pallets.   

This current proposal contemplates no infrastructure improvements and proposes no development to 
be requested at this time, thus no impacts are anticipated to be evaluated.   

 

Environmental Review: Categorically Exempt under CEQA 
City Contact:                     David Swartz, City Engineer, or Jesse Cain, City Manager 
Phone:                                (530) 682-9832  or 530-682-2933 
 

All interested parties are invited to attend and express their opinions or provide written comments before 
the hearing.  Written comments can be submitted to the Planning Department at the above address, until 
5:00 p.m. on Wednesday, December 14th,  2022.  Oral comments can be made at the Public Hearing. 

Subsequent to the Planning Commission hearing, an appeal period of ten (10) calendar days will 
commence, during which an appeal of the Planning Commission’s decision may be made to the Colusa 
City Council.  Appeals must be accompanied by a corresponding fee and may be filed at the Planning 
Department in City Hall at the address above.  Challenges to Planning Commission’s decision may be 
limited only to those issues raised at the public hearing described in this notice or in written 
correspondence delivered to the City of Colusa at, or prior to, the public hearing.  


